

Minutes of CLOK Committee meeting held 14th February 2023 7:30pm Kings Head - Seamer

Apologies for absence

D Murphy, R Simpson, B King, C Wright

Present

C Mackenzie, R Rigby, J Green, P Archer, J Trigg, K Barlow, A Cranke

1) Review minutes of January meeting

Actions arising – None noted

2) Previous events

Birk Brow Good courses put on at short notice 49 runners

Future Events

NEOA - BOC 2024 - April 13th / 14th. (Standing item on Agenda) Mountain rescue should be able to cover for first aid / medical – share report on BOCs to committee

C Mackenzie

Flatts Lane all OK

Silton FE no objections raised

Errington (April) Planner has armchair planned; onsite recce next.

Lord stones (May) all OK

March onwards event plan

3) Treasurers Update

Need to check no of O.F. payments received. For the CDO position

Find your way money paid

HMRC tax submission – no feedback

4) SDO – Ally Raw still not released from council work, M Fleming to cover till summer, suggest we readvertise the position.

5) CDO & C2G

10 People registered with C2G course 7 weeks this time not 8

M Fleming to contact other CDOs to understand what they are doing, how to attract juniors – perhaps put a credit into Race Sign up to match BOF fee when juniors join the club.

6) BNC 2025 – J Green to discuss suitability of Eston More with D Archer – but concerns over No of volunteers for major events.

7) Mapping feedback – Future events planning who to involve Next meeting on mapping / planning future events involve P Taylor, J Selby + committee

Agreed to use 5 years as cut of of when a map is considered out of date and needs complete renewal.

8) Feedback on insurance webinar. BOF reiterating only 3 events before must become a member for insurance purposes.

- 9) Volunteer rewards and Expenses policy. Agreed to pay lead coach millage.
- 10) Anne Tynegate all present agreed she can join the committee. Our constitution allows 12 people, we are now at full strength.
- 11) 2-day Mapping Course offer (from Phill) - CLOK willing to pay the £100 / person if they update a map for us in the following year advertise in Tchimes C Mackenzie.
- 12) Duncan's four 'roles' handover arrangements.
New part of Website - K Barlow
Tchimes editor – Potential K Barlow and M Fleming as back up
MapRun Admin - Mary F (continuing).
RaceSign up Admin - Joe Trigg

AOB and Date of next meeting
Carry over social membership to March meeting
14th March 7:30 at the kinghead Seamer